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ONRI opposes this bill for several reasons, one reason is because Representatives 

from Portland should stick to their swim lane when they do not understand the 

consequences of their feel-good political agenda.  

 

Secondly, there are already regulations surrounding fur trade. We’ve been trading fur 

in this state since before we became a state.  Oregon was established, in part, by fur-

trading clear back in the late 1700’s with John Jacob Astor.  We don’t need someone 

from Portland that doesn’t understand our way of life to pass laws against our way of 

life especially since we’ve been doing this for hundreds of years and under 

regulations and laws that are already in place.  

 

Sincerely, 

Jen Hamaker 

Oregon Natural Resource Industries  


